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Kellee has spent almost 20 years dedicated to veterinary
medicine, a career path she entered by chance and quickly
fell in love with. She earned her Associate of Science
degree from Lone Star College in 2014 and her Bachelor of
Science degree in 2020.

Kellee joined GCVS in 2021 as an Avian & Exotics
Supervisor. She earned her CVPM certification in 2023,
assumed leadership of the Internal Medicine department in
September 2024, and was promoted to her current role as
Director of Specialty Services in April 2025.

Before entering veterinary medicine, Kellee proudly served
in the U.S. Army, specializing as an Advanced Signal
Support Systems Specialist (31U). Outside of work, Kellee is
an avid adventurer who enjoys hiking, canoeing, camping,
and traveling. She has a deep appreciation for historic
architecture and loves old buildings. She describes herself
as a â€œnerd at heart,â€• often enjoying documentaries
on random facts.

At home, she shares her life with her 13-year-old Rat
Terrier mix, Mya, and a spirited green-cheeked conure
named Gabe. She is also a proud mother to three adult sons
and is excited to welcome her first granddaughter in June
2025, finally bringing a little girl into the family!


